
	

	

Moretown	Planning	Commission	
Moretown	School	Library	

6:30	pm	
October	16,	2018	

	
	
Present:	Jonathan	Siegel,	Chair;	Karen	Horn,	Rube	Scharges.	
	
Jonathan	called	the	meeting	together	at	6:35.	
	
The	planning	commission	agreed	to	include	amendments	to	the	draft	subdivision	
regulations	after	reviewing	comments	from	the	DRB	as	requested	by	the	
selectboard.	The	planning	commission	will	forward	the	draft	bylaw	with	those	
suggested	amendments	to	the	selectboard.	
	
Rube	made	s	motion	to	approve	the	minutes	of	Oct.	2.	Karen	seconded	the	motion,	
which	was	unanimously	approved.	
	
Respectfully	Submitted,	
Karen	Horn	
10/23/18	


